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MEC YAWA SATISFIED WITH HEALTH FACILITIES BUILDING PROJECTS.  
 
North West MEC for Public Works, Honourable Mr. Howard Yawa today said 
progress on construction of health facilities by his department is improving.  
 
In the last week the Department of Public Works has handed over 
Vriesgewacht Clinic, Khunwana Clinic and Disaneng Nurses Home to 
contractors for commencement of Building Projects. 
 
Mabule, Setlagole, Austrey, Tseoge and Bona-Bona Clinics are at foundation 
levels. Roofing is complete and the contractor is about to deliver Itsoseng 
Clinic two months ahead of schedule. 
 
The Department has handed sites to contractors for the construction of the 
main hospital structures at Moses Kotane and Vryburg hospitals. Bulk 
earthworks are complete and Staff Housing Projects at the two hospitals are 
at foundation level. 
 
“The Hospital revitalization programme is progressing well. The detailed 
practical steps we have committed ourselves to as a department to take to 
achieve better results in terms of the service level agreements with our 
client departments better are bearing fruits”, says MEC Yawa. 
    
ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
FOR FURTHER CLARITY CONTACT: Lesiba Moses Kgwele (Departmental 
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